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TO: Land Preservation Advisory Board Members 
 
 Mary M.G. Helmbrecht 
 Frank Hatfield 
 James Kielbaso 
 Jon Mayes 
 Robert Rusch 
 Margo Smith 
 Mark Stephens 
 Steve Webster 
 
 
FROM: James Kielbaso, Chair 
 
DATE:  September 7, 2012  
 
The Land Preservation Advisory Board Meeting scheduled for Wednesday, September 12, 
2012 has been canceled.  In lieu of a September meeting, staff will be scheduling a tour 
to the Lake Lansing Land Preserve prescribed burn area in the near future. 
 
The next regular meeting of the Land Preservation Advisory Board is scheduled for 
Wednesday, October 10, 2012 and will be held at the Meridian Township Service Center, 
located in Nancy Moore Park, 2100 Gaylord Smith Court, Haslett, MI  48840. 
 
  
 
cc: Mark Kieselbach 
 Ray Severy 
 Gerald Richards 
 LuAnn Maisner 
 Jane Greenway 
 Clerks Office 
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 HOM-TV Generator 
 Website  
 
 

 
 


